
To honor Braden “Buddy” Miller, warrior of DIPG, the Team Buddy Forever
Foundation is awarding a $500 scholarship to a graduate of the 2024
Senior Class. The deadline to submit application materials to Mrs.
Czymbor, via email (jczymbor@newlothrop.k12.mi.us) or in-person in the
high school office, is March 18, 2024.

Scholarship process:
Braden “Buddy” Miller was diagnosed in January of 2017 with diffuse
intrinsic pontine glioma (DIPG). Please research and write a one page
essay about DIPG treatment options and why they matter. From
2017-2024, consider both the progress that has been made and also what
still needs to be done. Thank you for taking the time to think about this
very important matter in the lives of so many people affected by DIPG.
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